
On the 16th of July 2022, at the Welcome
Centre, we organised our first trip out of the
Czech Republic. It was a big event which
required a lot of organisation. We finally
made it after these difficult times of
pandemic and we were all really enthusiastic
about it. 
On that very day, we left CZU at 7 a.m
because we had a long day ahead of us. We
travelled in a very comfortable bus for two
hours and arrived at Bastei Bridge, our first
stop.
We had a nice walk and took beautiful
pictures from multiple viewpoints above rock
formations and the Elbe River. There are
some hiking trails around which we have not
had time to explore but if you are keen on
walking in the nature, it is totally worth it.
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After another hour of journey, we arrived in
Dresden for lunch. We ate in a nice
restaurant and then went for a guided tour
around the city centre. We had the chance to
visit Frauenkirche, passed by some Czech art
exhibition, and we saw many other
monuments. The capital of Saxony is full of
history and if you are passionate about
architecture, visiting it is totally worth it.
Even though the city was destroyed during
the war, it has been rebuilt and it is really
charmful.
After this 2 hour walk through the city, we
had some free time to rest or for those with a
high stamina keep visiting. 
To sum it up, this day was perfect, we
escaped from the rain, saw beautiful
monuments, without forgetting to mention
that we crossed borders!


